Lowndes County Board of Commissioners

Bill Saughter, Chairman



Joyce E. Evans, District 1 Scott Orenstein, District 2 Mark Wisenbaker, District 3 Demarcus Marshall, Sh.D. District 4 Clay Griner, District 5

Post Office Box 1349 • Valdosta, GA 31603-1349 • Phone (229) 671-2400 • Fax (229) 245-5222

December 3, 2021

Mr. Shannon Bradford Georgia DOT 710 W 2nd Street Tifton, GA 31794

Re: LMIG 2022

Mr. Bradford,

Attached is the completed Georgia Department of Transportation Local Maintenance & Improvement Grant (LMIG) Application for Fiscal Year 2022. Also attached is the 2022 LMIG Project Report for Lowndes County. As an update to the Fiscal Year 2021 LMIG Grant, Lowndes County has completed all of the resurfacing projects under the 2021 LMIG Grant. If you have any question regarding the 2021 Application and Project list or the 2020 update, please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully Submitted,

Bill Slaughter Chairman

Cc: Paige Dukes, Lowndes County Manager
Michael Fletcher, P.E. County Engineer
Chad McLeod, Director of Engineering Services
Walt Deloach, Project Manager